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A Nature-lovers Paradise 

10th April 2020 
Dear GAMHOA members and Gamtoos residents. 
 
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) MEASURES – follow-up 2. 
  
We hope you are all staying safe. 
 
We thank you all at Gamtoos for adhering to the lockdown rules and Government guidelines implemented to keep South 
Africa safe and fighting the spread of the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
By now we are sure that the announcement of the State President yesterday to extend the lockdown period to April 30th is 
general knowledge and well received by all.  As difficult as this may be, we must as far as reasonably possible, continue to 
comply with the lockdown rules and guidelines for our own health and the health and safety of all citizens of RSA.   
 
A. The rules and guidelines announced by the BOD in the two previous internal notices remain in place. 

1. Domestic Refuse Collection 
a) Domestic refuse will be collected from residents houses as announced during the lockdown period - Grunters on 

Monday and Kabeljous on Tuesday mornings  

b) Please keep your refuse to a minimum  

c) The safety to staff is very important and we please request that everyone always exercises good social 

distancing. Please do not hand anything to staff members. 

2. Garden Refuse – Bags only 
a) Garden refuse bags only will be collected on Thursday 16th April 2020 – This is a once-off collection for the 

lockdown period. 

3. GAMHOA Resort Rules  
a) We urge and call on residents to be aware that the GAMHOA general rules remain in place. 

b) Management has received several complaints regarding: - noise – Please minimize noise levels so as not to 

inconvenience neighbours and other residents. 

4. GAMHOA – Office hours 
a) The GAMHOA Office remains closed and staff will work from home rendering as far as reasonably possible a 

continuous service within the lockdown rules. 

We will keep you advised of further developments.  The following website is the official coronavirus website issued by the 
Department of Health  www.sacoronavirus.co.za 
 
 
NB!!! PLEASE BE AWARE OF FAKE NEWS AND OR ANOUNCEMENTS VIA SOCIAL MEDIA. 
 
We again wish you all the very best and good health during these tough times. Enjoy your time with family, support each 
other and look after yourselves – Together we will get through this pandemic. 
 
Kind regards 
Chairman, Directors, Management and staff. 
 

mailto:gamtooshoa@linmere.co.za
mailto:gamtooshoa@truewan.co.za
http://www.sacoronavirus.co.za/

